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Pancake Supper 
Clears 5̂5
. Approximately eighty 
people were served at 
the Pancake Supper 
which was served at 
the' Masonic Dining 
Hall, Thursday, Nov. 
7 , by; tho Rainbow 
Girls.

They cleared $55 
which will be sent to 
Mr. and Mrs. Max Aiken, 
former Baptist Sunday 
School teachers. Mr. 
Aiken is in Berkeley, 
Californio, where he 
is studying for the
ft Inis try*

Pancakes wore cooked 
by Mrs. Clyde Voorhecs, 
Mrs.. Don Weydcmcyer, 
Mrs. Tom Smith, Mrs.* 
Joe Gibbonsj and Mrs. 
Lloyd DcPratu.,
Serving was by 

Stockncr, Jeanne 
land, Anita Stevens, 
Del or is Brown, Alta 
Borup, Joy Webb," and 
I dell Weydcmcyer.
Mary Frost, Myrna 

Ala vena, and Mrs. Vic 
Bancy acted as hostess
es and Glcnna Erickson 
received the tickets.
The tables were de

corated with a wintery 
motif of pine cones 
and cedar sprays 'by 
Mrs. Don Weydcmcyer- 
and Idoll.
A prize was won by 

Glcnna Erickson for 
selling the most tic
kets for tho supper.

Shannon Shea 
Is Elected
Shannon; Shea, was 

elected GAA president 
at an election on Nov. 
7 at the meeting to 
take former president

Jean
Apc-

Arlcttc Nelson’s
pla cc.
Vice president

Gloria Hcibein opened 
the nominations and 
nominees wore 1• Lorna 
Johnson, Janet Skolly, 
Glonna Erickson, and 
Shannon Shea. ■

The number of points 
members should 'have 
for the tournament 
were discussed.

a  —

Student Council 
Passes New Rule
..Anyone who 
drinks, uses 
language, or 
in disorderly

smokes, 
profane 
engages 
c on duct

in tho building or
any 

shall 
in ave 
They

grounds' during 
school function 
be . rc.quired to 
the premises* 
will . also; automati
cally be. barred from 
attending an further 
school social activity 
for the ensuing year.

It applies to all 
students of tho high 
school and will be en
forced.
.'This rule was passed 

by the student council 
Thursday, Nov. 7, 1957.

REA Sponsors 
Flood Lights
The Lincoln Electric 

Co-op Is putting up 
lights, for the skating 
pond at LCI1S on the 
meter system. The mat
erials will bo furn
ished by the Co-op 
and the Lincoln Elec
tric crew will do the 
work, but the elec
tricity bill
paid for 
school.

by
will be 

the

■OL-

The Eureka Town cojr0- 
cil met Nov. I4. at 4'  ̂
City Hall, with Ma 
Grant Nelson preside 
over the meeting. x
Mayor Nelson reportA 

cd that :0 represent
ative from the Federal 
Housing and Home Fi
nance Agency had call
ed and explained the 
fact that Eureka had a 
very good chance of 
getting a- — complete 
loan to take care of 
the expenses involved 
in getting a new- sup
ply of water, a sewage 
disposal unit, ad-' 
ditional water mains 
and Frank Lowrance, 
field engineer agent 
for tho Special Im
provement District No. 
1 0, left the. necessary 
papers and preliminary 
forms with which to 
apply for the loan.

It was announced 
that the sole of war
rants had. been extend
ed until Nov* 25, 1957 
because the first no
tice had been printed 
incorrectly.
Engineer Frank Scott 

reported that there 
would have to be some 
preliminary surveying 
before an estimate 
could be given ns to 
the cost of the entire 
projee ts.

Projects to be in
cluded in the town arc 
two East Eureka sower, 
disposal unit, one

0 ddi ti oned 
and conncc- 

sni d
well and 
water main 
tions, Mr. Scott 
that the cost of 
projects would 
shown separately.
It was dedided 

the Mayor Grant 
(oont. on p.

the
be

tho t 
Nelson
lk)


